
CITY of BETHEL 
P O. Box 537 • Bethel, Alaska 99559 

543-2297 - Area Code 907 

CITY OF BETHEL 
RESOLUTION #135 

IN THAT THE U.S. Army Corp of Engineers has a requirement for the 

dredge procured for the Brown Slough Smal 1 Boat Basin project and 

FURTHER that this requirement came about by the disastrous storms 

and floods in the region of Nome, Alaska and 

FURTHER that there still is a great need for the services of this 

dredge in this area to complete a regional boat basin as we11 as 

dredging the many sha11ow sloughs and crossings confronting river 

transportation in this area 

NOW THEREFORE LET IT BE RESOLVED that the City Council of Bethel 

Alaska request the U.S. Corp of Engineers take the following action. 

1. Upon the completion for the need of the dredge in Nome, 

Alaska in 1975 return the dredge to Bethel. 

2. Comp1 ete with the utmost expediency the study necessary 

to fund the construction of the louse town Small Boat Basin. 

3. Enter into an immediate study in conjunction with the 

State of Alaska and the City of Bethel to demonstrate the feasibility 

of winter excavating approach of sloughs to river villages. 

Passed this 25th day of November, 1974 

"Deep Sea Port and Transportation Center of the Kuskokwim" 


